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ADDENDUM NO. 2      JULY 11, 2024 
 
RIVER ROAD WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT     A/E PROJECT NO. 20-2183Y 
BELT PRESS BUILDING DEMOLITION    QUOTE NO. 2024.25 
 
ST. JOHN THE BAPTIST PARISH      MEYER ENGINEERS, LTD. 
OWNER    ENGINEER AND ARCHITECT 

 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS: 

This Addendum shall be considered part of the Contract Documents for the same above-mentioned 
project as though it had been issued at the same time and incorporated integrally therewith.  Where 
provisions of the following supplementary data differ from those of the original Contract Documents, this 
Addendum shall govern and take precedence. 

Acknowledge receipt of the addendum by inserting its number on the Bid Form of the Bid Documents.  
Failure to do so will cause the bid response to be rejected. 

Bidders are hereby notified that they shall make any necessary adjustments in their estimates on 
account of this Addendum.  It will be construed that each Bidder's proposal is submitted with full 
knowledge of all modifications and supplemental data specified herein. 

QUESTIONS: 

AD2.1 Q1: Are paper copies of the bids going to be accepted and/or required at the St. John 
the Baptist Parish offices the morning of 16 July 2024?   

A1: Paper copies are accepted but not required. 

Q2: Is a bid bond required on this bid?  The RFQ does not mention one but the 
Parish procedures call for bid bonds on projects over $30,000. 

A2: Bid bond not required.  Performance bond will be required.  

Q3: Are the weights available for any of the heavier items to be removed from the belt 
press building and pull through? 

A3: Not available 

Q4: Are subcontractors we plan to use on the project (including those needing 
training, and/or permits for handling/hauling hazardous waste) required to be 
listed on the bid submittal?   

A4: No 
 
Q5: What is the budget for the project? 
A5: The budget range for the project is $175,000 - $200,000 
 
Q6: On drawing E01, the electrical site plan, there is a note next to the digesters on 

the west side of the site with instructions to relocate existing light fixtures to the 
valve area from where the currently are.  Can you confirm whether that note is 
part of the bid scope? 

A6: This note is not part of the bid scope. 
 


